
Saddlebrooke Senior Softball Board of Directors 

Meeting November 8, 2022 Minutes 

 

The meeting was called to order at 3:30PM. Present were Peter Romeo, Brad Adair, Len Gann, 

George Corrick, Tony Lulek , and Steve Pede. John Sentowski was absent. Also present were 

Deb Seguin, Joe Passoni, Barry Emmons, Janet Jarzembinski and Nick Longo. 

 

- Review October's 31th Treasurer's Report – accepted 

        Highlights include - tournament expenses; Batter's box mat replacement/repairs and 

snacks & refreshments. 

- CTS Procedure Update - the Board agreed to add the CTS Team Selection process, with one 

change, to the CTS Procedures. Under League Commissioners the words "when possible" would 

be added.  

- Volunteer Wall of Honor - At the September Meeting the Board agreed to move forward with 

recommendations from the past committee to acknowledge a slate of volunteers. The Board 

members reviewed  those nominated and voted to acknowledge the following contributors: 

Steve Garceau; Pat Tiffenbach; John Reingruber; Steve Grabell; Harry Adams; Tim Benjamin; 

Bob Chiarello 

- Uniforms - Barry Emmons suggested we try and sell some of our old, no name, Saddlebrooke 

jerseys at the tournament. It was also suggested that we try and sell some to “Play It Again 

Sports” All agreed.   

- Sunsetting Old Jersey – There are still players wearing jersey’s without their names. SSSA 

went to the new jersey’s in 2019. We all agreed it was time to sunset the old jerseys. All 

members must have the new jerseys for the start of the Spring Season or they will not be 

allowed to play. We need to notify the membership of our decision and come up with a 

timeline for the players to place their order. 

Tournaments – discussed the possibility of changing the menu. Peter will check with the HOA 

to see if we can borrow their grill so we can serve hamburgers. 

- Sponsorship Program – Tony and Steve gave an update on sponsor renewals. The Board 

approved a fixed fee of $90 for a “Sponsor Requested” Banner change. It was agreed that a list of 

our Sponsors would be created and then posted at the field in the display case. It was also 

agreed that a certificate that would be given to our Sponsors yearly at the time of their renewal 

acknowledging the sponsor’s support so they can display the certificate at their place of 



business. An additional advantage for the Sponsors is that Teams are named for our sponsors 

and Team names are in Saddlebrooke articles. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:45 

Submitted by 

Peter Romeo 

 


